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  “At Lord Baden-Powell Elementary our mission is to encourage a  

sense of community by providing opportunities that include 
and nurture all learners respecting their diversity.” 

May 3rd,  2019                                                                         Newsletter 

 
 

Good Afternoon LBP Community, 

 

We have had another wonderful week here at LBP. Our grade 5’s are preparing for middle school visits & year end activities 

and our kindergartens are starting to figure out this school and how everything works. Students that chose not to speak 

or were too shy to try are now greeting me throughout the day and this always brightens my day. We are training for the 

District Track Meet in the mornings, at recess and at lunchtime for all grade 3, 4 and 5 students that qualify in each event. 

Thank you to the many staff members that are coaching these events and giving up their free time for. 

 

This will be the final reminder for families seeking a particular placement for the 2019-2020 school year. Please see the 

April 12th newsletter for the requirements of this request such as highlighting your child’s social and emotional needs. The 

deadline for paper or electronic submissions is Friday, May 24th, 2019. 

 

Our final PAC meeting of the year will be taking place this coming Monday, May 6th at 7pm. The main focus on that night 

is the election of positions for the following school year. If you are interested in filling a PAC position, please be at this 

meeting or send an email to the PAC secretary Lana lanaryan@telus.net. Please see the PAC advertisements detailing the 

positions available for the meeting on most entry doors or near the office. The PAC recognizes that two years from now 

there will be a significant impact to most positions due to their children moving to middle school and they have a great 

plan to ease that transition with a mentorship and shadowing approach for next year.  

 

Have a wonderful weekend and I hope to see you on Monday night at 7pm or sooner, 

 

 

Daren Fridge 
Principal 
Lord Baden-Powell Elementary 
604-936-1436 
dfridge@sd43.bc.ca 
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On the Calendar: 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
May 2019  

May 6 

 

 Grade 5 Camp Meetingat 6pm 

 PAC GLOW Party Planning Committee at 6:15pm 

 PAC Meeting at 7pm 

May 14  School Panorama Photo Day at 9am 

May 15  Welcome to Kindergarten Evening at 6 pm 

May 17  Spirit Day –Tie-Dye Day 

May 20  Victoria Day – School NOT in session 

May 22  District Track Meet at Town Centre 

May 24  Recognition Assembly at 9:15am 
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